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OCTOBER 14
th

 2012  :  28
th

 SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Sunday Masses 
Saturday 6.0pm Int. For the People 

Sunday 9.0am Int. +Harry Wace, Priest

            11.0am Int. Sheila Christie 

 

Weekday Masses 
Monday ST.TERESA OF AVILA 

  10.0am Int.    Our keeping of the Year of Faith 

Tuesday FEAST OF ST.MARGARET  

  MARY  (Our Feast of Title) 

  10.0am Int.    For the Parish 

Wednesday ST.IGNATIUS OF ANTIOCH 

  10.0am. Int.   

Thursday FEAST OF ST.LUKE 

   9.0am   +Jim Macdolald 

Friday  FERIA 

  10.0am Int.    +Thomas & Margaret O’Donoghue 

Saturday FERIA 

  10.30am Int. 

   6.0pm Int.     +Catherine Foley 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday     Noon and 5.30pm, or by appointment. 

 

Exposition and Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament 
Tuesday 10.30am; Benediction at 11.0am. 

 

The Rosary  Friday 10.30am 

 

The Divine Office 
The Office is said a quarter of an hour before the 

Mass on Weekdays. This week we use Psalter 

Week  4 

The Mass today   The readings can be found  

p.144 of the Parish Mass Book, and on p.932 of 

The Sunday Missal. 

 

At the 6.0pm Mass         Eucharistic Prayer  1 

Sanctus & Benedictus      Parish Mass Book p.25 

Hymns                             (Angelus)  969, 967        

At the 9.0am Mass         Eucharistic Prayer  2  

Sanctus & Benedictus      Parish Mass Book p.25 

Hymns                              955, 659, 977 

At the 11.0am Mass       Eucharistic Prayer  3  

Gloria        Sacred Heart   

Sanctus & Benedictus      Parish Mass Book p.25 

Hymns                              467, 644, (Angelus) 772 

The Psalm Response for all of the Masses is 

printed at the bottom of the page. 

 

This Sunday the quarter–hour Exposition of the 

Blessed Sacrament before Mass will precede the 

11.0am Mass. Next Sunday, it will take place 

before the 6.0pm Mass. 

 

THIS WEEK 

 

Monday     7.30pm   Queen of Peace Prayer 

Group, at the Presbytery. All welcome. 

Tuesday     8.50am   Fr.John speaks at Assembly 

at Reepham High School. 

7.30pm        Meeting of the Café Course Team, at 

the Presbytery. 

Wednesday       8.50am   Fr.John at Reepham 

High School again. 

7.30pm        SVP meets at the Presbytery. 

Friday         First Meeting of the Catechists and 

Parents of the new First Holy Communion Group. 

Saturday    10.30am- 11.30amSaturday Club, for 

young people aged five to twelve 

Noon          Baptism of Oscar 

 

 

 

 



PARISH NOTICEBOARD 

 

Anniversaries     Pat Rushton (2006), Elaine 

Smith (2006), Bertha Credland (1994), Michael 

Hogan (2011), Rosina Izzy (2003), Percy 

Thompson (2003). May they Rest in Peace. 

Money Matters      On Sunday September 23rd, 

£424.74 was given at the Offertory ; on Sunday 

30th, £411.44, and last Sunday, £427.60. The 

CAFOD Harvest appeal brought in £516.97. 

In the Norfolk Churches Trust sponsored cycle 

ride, Michelle Salter raised £90.00. Half of this 

will come to our own church. Well done, and 

thank you,  Michelle. 

130 Club, September Draw 

Qtly. Prize £75 Muriel Harmer 

1st Prize £20 Greta Cummings 

2nd Prize £15 Brian Liebenhals 

3rd Prize £10 Ian Howard 

4th Prize £10 Christina Cussell 

5th Prize £10 GretaCummings 

 From our GIFT AID Secretary   
Brian Moran writes:  “I would like to thank those 

parishioners who joined the parish gift aid scheme 

several weeks ago after my appeal.  If you have 

not already done so, please collect your offertory 

envelopes from the back of church.  I know there 

were several ladies who were unsure of joining.  

The rules of the scheme concerning 

wives/husbands who are not tax payers themselves 

but are married to tax payers who do not attend 

church are quite clear.  If your wife/husband is the 

tax payer and non-church attendee, and they are 

prepared to sign a gift aid declaration, as long as 

you have a joint bank account, we can claim tax 

relief on your offertory donations.  Please think 

about this as tax reclaimed is vital for parish 

income.  If there are still any questions about the 

gift aid scheme, please contact me on 01362 

652738.  Please remember that the tax reclaimed is 

tax you have already paid on income or savings, 

and the scheme will not cost you anything other 

than your normal offertory donation.  For gift aid 

purposes, this donation can be flexible and need 

not be a fixed amount.”    

Christmas Shoe Boxes     Anne Nicol writes ‘Last 

year we donated 23 boxes. All relevant leaflets 

explaining how to do this will be at the back of 

church. The boxes will be collected the weekend 

of 18th Nov. If you require any more information, 

there is sure to be someone at each Mass who has 

done this before and will be able to help.’ 

 

YEAR OF FAITH 
    Last Thursday the Year of Faith which the Holy 

Father has proclaimed got under way. Maybe 

some of you were able to get to the special Mass 

in the Cathedral?  This is the first Sunday in the 

Year of Faith, and at Mass special cards will be 

blessed and distributed to you as you leave church. 

On the cards is printed the Apostles creed. It will 

be good to keep the card to hand to remind us that 

we are in this special time. It might be good to 

recite the Creed each day, to remind us of the 

central truths of our Catholic Faith. If we don’t 

already know the Creed off by heart, it would be 

good to learn it. 

      One aim of the Year of  Faith is to deepen our 

own personal faith. Both our knowledge and 

understanding of the Faith handed down to us, and 

our trust in Our Lord Jesus Christ and  commit- 

ment  to Him. The Café Course which begins a 

week on Tuesday is about this. The Saints, those 

great  men and women of faith, will be helping us 

by their teaching and by their example. 

       The other aim of this Year of  Faith is for us 

to help other people come to the Faith. And the 

Café Course has a part to play here too. It provides 

a special opportunity for us to INVITE people to 

come along with us. People often come to the 

Church by being INVITED AND BROUGHT. To 

this end, fliers about the Course are available 

today, and I want each one of you to one or maybe 

two with you, and give them to someone - either a 

lapsed Catholic known to you, or anyone else who 

is currently outside the Church. Hand over the flier 

with a smile and a warm invitation. If you are not 

prepared to do this, then please ask yourself what 

exactly you ARE planning to do to spread the 

good news of the Catholic Faith which has been 

entrusted to you, - not to be kept to yourself, but to 

share? 

 

 

Year of Faith Café Course 

SAINTS HELPING US TODAY 

Six Tuesday evenings, beginning next week, 

October 23rd, 7.30pm-9.0pm, in the Narthex. 

 


